LESLIE OSBORN State Representative District 47



2300 N. Lincoln Blvd. Oklahoma City, OK 73105-4805 Office: (405) 557-7333 leslie.osborn@okhouse.gov

House of Representatives ***************** State of Oklahoma

Chairman of House Appropriations and Budget Committee

February 22, 2017

Dear 173rd Airborne Brigade Association Reunion:

It is my great pleasure to welcome members and families of the 173rd Airborne Brigade Association Reunion to Oklahoma City, Oklahoma on May 20, 2017.

We deeply appreciate your courage, dedication and many sacrifices made while protecting and serving our country. Members of the elite 173rd Airborne Brigade Association, comprised of men and women who proudly served the United States of America, are a very special group of patriots and we are truly honored to have you attend your reunion in Oklahoma.

Thank you for the sacrifices you have made for our country. It is truly an honor to have you in Oklahoma and best wishes to all members of the 173rd Airborne Brigade Association for an enjoyable reunion.

Sincerely,

Leslie Osborn

State Representative

Lexie Oslom

District 47

function of the security and coursely, between a first that the 178 " at secure side of

that my great placema to recover placement and and authors of the 10st for the original differences and the second section of the secti